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STUDENT’S NAME IS REMOVED FROM THE GOVERNMENT 
PORTAL  

3rd OCTOBER, 2022 
 

No student will be allowed into class from 1/10/ 2022, as mentioned in the notice on our 

website. Please do not pay the fees online because that will not enable students to enter 

the class. An absence of one month automatically means that the student’s name is 

removed from the government portal. 
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